
TO:  Staff Senate 

FROM:  Catherine Murphy 
  Secretary, Staff Senate 
 
DATE:  September 21, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Minutes from September 16, 2009 Meeting 

 
In attendance: Ms. Bealla, Ms. Boock, Mr. Cawley, Mr. Costello, Ms. Cullen-Brown, Ms. Fetsko, Mr. Gaylets, 
Ms. Gownley, Mr. Grigorescu, Mr. Harris, Mr. Hurst, Ms. Hynosky, Ms. Jachimowicz, Ms. Knott, Ms. Mascelli, 
Ms. McCrea, Ms. Murphy, Mr. Pilger, Ms. Rupp, Mr. Schofield, Mr. Skutnick, Ms. Stavisky, Ms. Vaccaro, Ms. 
Watson, Ms. Day.   
 
Guest: Ms. Botyrius, Ms. Davis, Ms. Evans 
 
Mr. Murphy opened the meeting at 10:05 am in the PNC Conference Room in Brennan Hall by welcoming 
everyone to the September 2009 meeting of the Staff Senate.   The opening prayer was given by Mr. Murphy. 
 
Mr. Murphy announced that Mr. Pilger will be voting for Mr. Parry and Ms. Hynosky will be voting for Mr. 



3. Senate Liaison’s Report:   

• Ms. Day updated the Senate on the University’s planning for the H1N1 flu.  She reported that 








